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Oh . Opportunities for Ohioans
lO with Disabilities

Jo(l;n R. Kasich Bureau of Services for the Visually Impaired
Kevi:vlf.rrlwiil or Bureau of Vocational Rehabilitation

Executive Director  Division of Disability Determination

MEMORANDUM

To: Emily Kaylor, Common Sense Initiative
From: Michael Rodgers, Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities

Date: February 13, 2017

Re: Response to February 13, 2017 CSl review — Fees for Service (OAC 3304-2-52
and Appendix A)

On February 13, 2017, Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities (OOD) received a
Memorandum from the Common Sense Initiative (CSI). The Memorandum contained CSl's
comments and recommendations on the rule package in which OOD seeks to amend OAC
3304-2-52. 00D appreciates and agrees with both the analysis and recommendation of the
CSI memorandum. OOD will follow the recommendations of CSI and file the proposed
changes with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review (JCARR).
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